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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat and the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) and, in connection with its Note No. 293, dated December 3, 2004, has the honor to advise that the Brazilian Government has decided to postpone until September 1 and 2, 2005, in Brasilia, the Second Meeting of Central Authorities and Other Experts in Mutual Legal Assistance in Criminal Matters and Extradition, previously scheduled for May 5 and 6, 2005.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States and the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C.
March 23, 2005
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